
 

 
 

 

Stoney Trail / Crowchild Trail / Scenic Acres Link 
Interchange    

October 2005 

Project Update 
 

Completed Activities 

The contract for the Stoney Trail / Crowchild Trail detour has been awarded to Caliber Systems Inc. 

Project Status for October 2005  

The contractor will begin constructing the earthworks for the detour of westbound Crowchild Trail.  Once complete, 
they will be paving the detour lanes. 

The contractor will begin removing topsoil at Stoney Trail / Crowchild Trail to be used at the Stoney Trail / 
Trans-Canada Highway interchange site.   

Next Steps 

Construction of the Scenic Acres Link interchange will begin in Spring 2006. It is anticipated that construction 
crews will begin excavating earthworks along Scenic Ares Link in mid-October.  This work is required for the 
future ramp of the Scenic Acres link interchange. The dirt will be moved from the area to be used at the 
Stoney Trail / Trans-Canada Highway interchange site. 

Construction of the Crowchild Trail Bridge is expected to begin in March 2006. 

Construction Information 

Once completed, the detour at Stoney Trail / Crowchild Trail will have the same number of traffic lanes as the 
existing intersection, but will operate at lower posted speeds. 

The detour is being constructed north of the existing intersection and will be in place to facilitate construction 
of the bridges. Traffic will be moved back onto the existing alignment, once the bridge construction is 
complete.  

During construction, the speed limits along Stoney Trail and nearby roadways may be reduced.  Major 
closures or detours are intended to occur only during off-peak hours and detour signs will be posted to assist 
motorists.  

 

 

For more information on this project please call (403) 716-8198 or email transportation.calgary@stantec.com. 


